
Morning Announcements 
Friday, March 20, 2015 

 
1. REMINDER TO STUDENTS:  Anyone who has not turned in their next year scheduling sheets 

should do so right away. 
2. Seniors:  Your local scholarships are due to the office no later than noon today.  No late 

scholarships will be accepted.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Rhodes. 
3. Stephanie Schmudlach owes money for her Jostens order.  Please see Lori to take care of this 

right away. 
4. Today is Day 5 for band lessons. 
5. All students considering joining the Hawks football team this fall should attend an informational 

meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in the High School Conference Room, Room 115. 
6. The shop will be closed during Enrichment Study Hall until further notice. 
7. Contrats to the boys and girls track teams on their performance at Northland Pines last night.  

Both teams finished 4th out of 9 teams.  Top 3 individual finishes included Hunter Swan first in 
the 400 meter dash, Ciara Scheithauer first in the 200 and 400 meter dash, and 3rd in the 55 
meter dash, Jordan Blomberg first in the triple jump, Mariah Thums 3rd in the one mile and 1st 
in the 2 mile run, and Nick Eisner second in the triple and long jumps. 

8. Reminder to Forensics students:  You will meet at 7:20 tomorrow morning in the Commons for 
your District competition in Tomahawk.  The picture for State Qualifiers will be taken on 
Monday at 11:15. 

9. There will be a Football meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today in the Conference Room. 
10. Happy Birthday to Brooke Buehler tomorrow! 

 
LUNCH  
Fish Sticks 
Baked Potato 
Spring Mix Salad 
Garden Spot 
Mandarin Oranges 
Seasonal Fruit 
Dinner Roll 
 


